
Dear Sponsor       
  
The B.C. Chapter of the Canadian Door Institute will be hosting our  26th annual Golf Tournament this year on Saturday 

July 16th, 2016 at Poppy Estate Golf Course in beautiful Aldergrove, B.C. 
  

As in the past years, your generous donations have greatly added to the enjoyment and success of this event.  We 
respectfully request your support once again for this year’s tournament. 

  
This year each hole will be sponsored for a cost of $150.00.  This generous donation will include a sign that states “This 
hole sponsored by Your Company Name.”  This signage will be present at the one of the 18 tee boxes.  Your company 

name will also be included on a signboard located on the prize table in acknowledgement of your generosity.  
  

All of us at the B.C. Chapter of the C.D.I. would like to thank you for your support. 
  

________________________________________________________________________ 
  

  
Company Name: __________________________________________ 

  
Contact: _______________________ Phone: ___________________ 

  
  

I would like to Sponsor ____ Holes  x  $ 150.00  =  $_____________ 
                                                                  
                       

Please make all cheques payable to BC Chapter - CDI 
 

9727 188th Street 
Surrey BC V4N 3N2 

2016 Springwinders Golf Tournament 


